
Dear all,

My name is Siobhan MacQuillan and I am a physiotherapist working at St 
Michael’s Hopsice in Herefordshire, where we care for both Welsh and English 
patients. 
I have taken up the latest fund raising scheme by the Hospice: The Mwanza 
Challenge, which is a week tour to Tanzania to help build a palliative care centre 
for the people of Mwanza and surrounding areas.
The scheme has taken two years of planning to come to the point of being able to 
achieve this goal, however, the small group of volunteers have been set the 
challenge even before leaving uk shores to raise £3,000 each, which will be 
divided between St Michaels Hospice Herefordshire and the Project in Mwanza.

Teams are being invited from three local regions Powys, West Midlands and 
South East Wales, it is a unique opportunity to for teams to play against 
eachother, the tournament named Mwanza Challenge Cup will provide a 
opportunity to round off a season with a team building weekend full of fun, music 
and netball. 

For further info on this please contact me on 07931446046 or email me on 
mwanzachallenge@hotmail.com 

Thanks for your time,

Siobhan 
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